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Members began the second week of the 2023 Regular Session on Tuesday.
The House Public Transportation committee advanced HB1086. This bill amends the law concerning parking privileges for
a person with a disabled veteran special license plate. It states vehicles with a disabled veteran special license plate can
have access to disabled parking spaces if the vehicle also displays a special certificate issued by the Office of Motor Vehicle.

The full House passed SB1. This bill is an appropriation for the expenses of the Arkansas Senate for the 94th General
Assembly.

The House will reconvene on Wednesday at 1:30 p.m.
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https://www.arkleg.state.ar.us/Bills/Detail?id=hb1086&ddBienniumSession=2023%2F2023R&Search=
https://www.arkleg.state.ar.us/Bills/Detail?id=sb1&ddBienniumSession=2023%2F2023R&Search=

